
STUDENT BULLETIN 
May 31-June 4, 2021  
 
 
 
 

 
 
ORDER YOUR BUBBLE TEA 
Pay by using school cash online, or by cash in the main foyer at lunch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TEXTBOOKS 
Reminder: If you have any textbooks at home from quarter 1, 2 or 3 please return 
them to the teacher ASAP. If you have any from last school year, please return 
them to the office. 
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